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I'm opposed to SB2025. I'm a life long native of Oregon, born and raised.  I've always 

been proud of my state and never wanted to live anywhere else. But now, with the 

direction our politicians are leading us, I'm afraid that many families will be unable to 

sustain a comfortable lifestyle regardless of how hard they work. The politicians are 

stealing their dreams and lives.  With the current economy, out of control inflation and 

the prices of everything skyrocketing, many people are having to consider moving out 

of our homes and our state just to survive.  That's criminal!  

Our politicians need to remember that they are elected to be civil servants and to 

always be representatives of the people.  They should never be self-serving and 

choose to follow party lines, but should instead represent the will of the people. All of 

their actions should be transparent and honorable, with the overall good of the 

families at the core of every decision they make. Oregonians deserve nothing less.  

Now is the worst possible time for any implementation of new taxes and will have a 

disastrous outcome for everyone.  

Be our advocates and our voice. It is, after all, what you agreed to do when you 

accepted this esteemed position of our trust.  

No on HB2025...it's the right thing to do for our future.  

 


